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I want to express my full support for this bill. Oregon is an incredible special place, a 

place that truly lives its values of supporting and celebrating our small local 

businesses. I cannot think of a better way to do that than showcase these wonderful 

businesses at a showcase market in downtown Portland. This is something our state 

and city have needed for a long time and, in these complicated, uncertain, and 

difficult times, I think anything we can do to support, celebrate, and focus our 

community on the wonderful things that exist right in this state, are absolutely 

paramount.  

 

I send my immense thanks to Rep. Isadore for the sponsorship of this bill 

 

Josh Mahar, 

NE Portland resident. 


